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Dear Congressman Doug Collins, 

 

I am writing to you this letter to express my sadness and disbelief concerning what is currently 

going on with children being forcibly separated from their parent(s) at our Southern border. 

While we affirm and support the rule of laws that govern these United States of America, as a 

Christian, I am simply horrified at what is taking place.  

 

Congressman Collins I’m sure you will agree that seeing children housed in these ‘detention’ 

centers, is saddening and makes me wonder are we a democracy that stands on a constitution that 

guarantees life liberty and the pursuit of happiness or are we a democracy that will turn their 

backs on the most vulnerable among us.  

 

Congressperson I am writing to register my hope with your office that as our elected leader, you 

and all our elected leaders will not stop until these children are reunited with their parent(s) and 

that we would never see such things as what is happening now ever again.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter written out of serious concern for the lives of 

children and their loved ones who are separated from each other at our Southern border. 
 

 

 

_________________________ 
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